
Changes to Seasonal Opening Hours at
Water Amusement Parks
On Monday, 28 August, the Ventspils Beach Waterpark closed its summer season. The Beach Waterpark recorded almost 19,000 visits this season.

Due to the changing weather conditions, the Water Amusement Park’s water attraction and SPA area was very popular during the summer, with almost 30,000 services sold this summer.

After a busy season, the Water Amusement Park’s water attraction and SPA area will be undergoing scheduled annual repairs and equipment maintenance from 4 to 18 September. During

this time, the water attraction and SPA area will be closed to the public. The repairs are carried out in September, which is the lowest visitor traffic time of the year.

From 4 September, the small and large swimming pools of the Water Amusement Park will be fully operational. The small pool will only be available for organised group lessons, while the

large pool will, as usual, be open for individual use. The sports section of the Water Amusement Park, with its large and small swimming pools and athletics hall, is open on weekdays from

8.00 to 21.00, and on Saturdays and Sundays from 9.00 to 21.00. Information on the occupancy of the large swimming pool as well as prices for services is available on the website

www.udensparks.lv.

http://www.udensparks.lv

